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Dear Parents, 
 
Maybe you have already heard that there is the LESEMENTOR project in Cologne. 
The aim of this project is to support girls and boys individually in order to give them 
fun and interest in reading and thus promote their use of the German language. 
 
At our school, some women and men have also volunteered to support a girl or boy 
once a week for about an hour (approx. 45-60 minutes), i.e. to practice reading and 
understanding age-appropriate texts with them to tell stories or to write shorter texts. 
  
The meetings take place at your child's school during class time. Your child and the 
reading mentor have their own, quiet space available for this purpose. 
 
LESEMENTOR Cologne brings together schools, girls and boys and reading mentors 
and accompanies their joint work. You can find out more about the work of 
LESEMENTOR Cologne on the website www.lesementorkoeln.de. 
 
Reading mentors are also employed at our school. We suggest that your child 
………………….…….........have the chance to take part in this project. 
 
If you and your child agree to this, we ask you to read the enclosed form 
Complete the consent form and return it to us signed. 
Of course, you also have the opportunity to get to know your child's reading mentor 
beforehand. 
 
 
 
 
Best regards 
 
                                                                                                   
 


